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SUBJECT:  LARGE KM WATER PUMP MOTOR CHANGE 

 

 

 

Beginning with the April production of service pumps S-0731 and HS-0178 the manufacture of 

the motor has been changed from Panasonic to SPG.  This motor is also used on other pumps 

such as the S-0730.  The Panasonic motor and SPG motor are interchangeable and both are 

currently being used. 

 

This new pump assembly is a direct drop in replacement and will not affect the operation of the 

unit. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Technical Support at Techsupport@hoshizaki.com or    

1-800-233-1940. 

 


